
   

  
  

Officers of the Omsk Regional Investigative Department of the
Investigative Committee of Russia helped an orphan to resolve a
housing issue

 

  

After personal reception by Alexander Bastrykin, a 22-year-old orphan young girl together with
investigators of the regional department of the Investigative Committee of Russia examined an
apartment she will move in within a month after receiving required documents. The apartment is
already ready to move in and is located in a new building. The girl was satisfied with the quality of
the housing provided.

As previously reported, the 22-year-old resident of the Omsk Region, despite the court's decision,
could not get the apartment required by law for almost two years. The Omsk Regional Investigative
Department of the Investigative Committee is investigating a probe into negligence of authorities.
During the personal reception the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia criticized the
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subordinates for red-tapery at investigation of this probe.

Изображения
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